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30/12/2021  10:30:372021/6108/P OBJ Lorraine Smith I am writing in regards to the plans for an outdoor table tennis table and seating area above the garages near 

Hazel House. There are groups of youths that hang about already in various areas on the estate using gas 

cylinders and dealing drugs, so I feel as a tenant that it is a bad idea. The areas won't be used as intended, 

also there is an old people's home opposite this area. I believe this will lead to more anti social behaviour and 

problems for all the residents on the estate and in the old people's home. Residents living rooms and 

bedrooms face out onto that area which means more noise if people are trying to relax after being at work, 

Summer months will be horrible as our balconies face that way as well so we will have to incur even more 

noise during this season.
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